

Cooperative Extension Service

Department of Extension Home Economics College of Agriculture and Home Economics MSC 3AE P.O. Box 30003

Tel: 505-646-3936 Fax: 505-646-1889

Las Cruces, NM 88003-8003



September 21, 2006

Gadsden Independent School District Finance Department PO Drawer #70 Anthony, NM 88081

Dear Laura Garcia:

We are writing to inform you that Sunrise Elementary School has been awarded \$1500 for the School Year 06-07 in conjunction with the CATCH Program.

Please refer to the individual school agreements sent earlier for budget allocation.

Sincerely,

Martha Archuleta PhD, RD
Department Head and
Extension Food & Nutrition Specialist
New Mexico State University
Phone (505) 646-4100
Fax (505) 646-1889
maarchul@nmsu.edu